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head@hattonacademy.org.uk 
1st December 2023 
 

Dear Parents, Carers and Students, 

I hope this letter finds you well. We are writing to inform you about an update to our Academy 

‘Behaviour for Life’ and ‘Uniform Policy’ (these can be found attached). The changes to the 

Behaviour for Life Policy will take place at the start of the spring term in January. 

These changes have been made as a result of feedback from parents, staff and students and aim 

to enhance the overall learning environment at the Academy, whilst promoting a sense of 

belonging among students. We appreciate your cooperation in ensuring that your child adheres to 

the expectations outlined in these policies. 

In addition to the update of the Behaviour for Life Policy, we are also making a key change to our 

Uniform Processes which will take effect from Monday 4th December. In order to ensure that all 

students are ‘Dressed for Excellence’, we will be asking students to borrow uniform that they are 

missing or have forgotten. To ensure this uniform is returned to us, we will ask students to swap a 

piece of uniform for a personal item, for example a mobile phone. When the students return the 

piece of uniform at the end of the day, we will return their personal item. If this item is not returned, 

we will ask parents or carers to pay for replacements.  

We will be informing students of these changes in assemblies along with our expectations and the 

consequences if they breach any of these expectations before the end of this term. 

If a child refuses to adhere to these consequences, then as outlined in our policy students will be 

subjected to an escalation of sanctions which may result in a suspension. 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to contact the Academy. Your 

ongoing support is crucial in maintaining a positive and productive school environment. 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

Yours sincerely 
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